
PUBLIC HEARING 
RESCHEDULED

The Public Hearing for the McIntosh Road and Branch Forbes Road Project 
Development & Environment (PD&E) Studies has been rescheduled to 

Thursday, November 14th, 2024 from 5:30pm-7:30pm at the Hillsborough 
Community College, Trinkle Center, 2206 E. Cherry Street, Plant City, FL 

and simultaneously online. 
The comment period has been extended to November 25th, 2024.

Please see the project websites below for more information or contact 
Craig Fox, P.E. at 813-975-6082 or Craig.Fox@dot.state.fl.us.

www.fdotd7studies.com/projects/

mcintosh-rd-us92-to-i4/

McIntosh Road

www.fdotd7studies.com/projects/

branch-forbes-road-us92-to-i4/

Branch Forbes Road
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